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Held at the Darke County Fairgrounds, 800 Sweitzer St., Greenville, OH 

Anissa Krueger - Director of Concessions and Vendors 
Phone: 937-564-4307   Email: greenvillefarmvendors@outlook.com          

 

Dear Vendor, 

Greenville Farm Power of the Past would like to extend an invitation to you and your business 

to be a part of the 25th Annual Antique Tractor and Gas Engine Show held at the Darke County 

Fairgrounds in Greenville, OH. Dates for the show are Thursday, July 11th thru Sunday, July 14th, 

2024. Our show offers a variety of antique, arts & crafts, and flea market vendors, as well as 

many concession options. We will be hosting 4 clubs for their summer shows and featuring 

lesser-known classic tractors. 

Both outdoor and limited indoor spaces are available, giving opportunity for all types of 

vendors to set up. Camping, with water and electric hookup, is available for the week on the 

grounds for an additional cost. For those needing other overnight accommodations during our 

show, Greenville has many affordable hotels and B&Bs within a short driving distance from the 

grounds. 

If you are interested in participating in our show, please read the entire enclosed application, 

including the updated policy and rules page, and return it completed with payment to the 

address provided on page 1 of the enclosed contract. Confirmation of receipt of your 

application will be made via email or phone. Note that indoor space is limited and expected to 

fill quickly and new vendors should call or email to confirm availability before submitting 

payments. 

We offer a free listing in our program book to all vendors who complete applications before the 

reservation deadline, April 29th. This will contain just your business name and primary articles 

for sale. Full ads are available for purchase through our show’s main email contact. 

New this year will be a select number of 45-minute time slots for our vendors to demonstrate 

or feature some of their products. If you are interested, please fill out the bottom portion of 

page 2. You will be contacted if selected for a time slot. 

We appreciate your time and consideration of the 25th annual Greenville Farm Power of the 

Past Antique Tractor and Gas Engine Show and we hope to hear back from you soon. Any 

questions or concerns can be addressed by the Director listed at the top of this letter. 

Thank You, 

Greenville Farm Power of the Past 


